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Wilson Center Digital Archive Transcript - English

The Embassy of Pakistan present their compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
of the Central People's Government of the People's Republic of China and with
reference to their Note No.1303-F-186/53, dated the 19th May 1953 have the honour
to acknowledge with thanks the receipt of one pistol (with 8 rounds) of Haji Ghulam
Mohammad left in the custody of the local authorities.

2. The pistol (with 8 rounds) is being forwarded to Haji Ghulam Mohammad as agreed
to during the conversation held between Mr. Alam, Secretary of the Embassy and Mr.
Chang of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Central People's Government of the
People's Republic of China.

The Embassy of Pakistan avail themselves of this opportunity of renewing to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Central People's Government of the People's
Republic of China the assurances of their highest consideration.


